
 

 
 

Enfield Foodbank - Harvest Festival  
 
On Friday morning, a representative from the charity North Enfield Foodbank 
will lead an assembly talking to the children about harvest and sharing. They 
will discuss the role of the foodbank in our local community and remind us all 
of the importance of sharing and showing compassion to others.  
 
Last term, we had an exciting opportunity where the author Onjali Q.Rauf met 
some of our pupils and read a chapter of her new book ‘The Great food bank 
heist’ which was inspired by Marcus Rashford who has been a pivotal role in 
launching the poverty food campaign. 
If you purchase this book a portion of her Book royalties will be donated to 
food charities.   
We will be collecting food for Harvest Festival in support of this worthy cause. 
Last year, Carterhatch Junior school donated an amazing 143.5kg which helped 
to feed 16,021 people. We are asking your child to bring in items from the list 
below to support this charity again.  
Your child can bring in their donations from Thursday 7th October until Friday 
15th October.  
Please bring into the class where the donations will be collected and then 
displayed in the hall.  
 
These are the top ten items that the food bank  
currently needs however these items are not  
essential for you to donate.  
 
 
  



 


